
Annual Backflow Prevention Device Testing Due  

 

When is testing required?  

                                   -   Help us help you! Please turn in backflow testing results to 
Foresthill by June 28th, 2024. This ensures staff will be able to pre-
pare and submit the reports to meet the State of California require-
ment on your behalf.  

 

Why do I have to test my backflow device?  

                                   -   State regulations require that backflow devices be tested    
annually. A backflow prevention device protects the public water   
system by preventing contamination.   

 

Do I have a backflow device?  

                                   -   The State of California requires most commercial businesses 
and some residences to install a backflow prevention device. If you 
have any questions, call Foresthill and we will help you through the 
process.  

Foresthill Public Utility District – 24540 Main Street – Foresthill, CA 95631 – Office:  530-367-2511 

Your local, 
 not-for-profit utility 
district for 75 years 

Reservoir  

Updates 
 

Rain Totals for  the 
calendar year 2024  
= 31.65” 

Average year +/- 49” 

 

Storage = 6,963 
Acre Feet 
 

Reservoir currently  
 101%  full 

 

Next Foresthill 

Meeting 

 

Foresthill Elementary School  

Thursday,  

May 9th, 2024 

at  6:00 P.M 

 

Check your Foresthill website 

for an agenda which will be 

posted 72 hours before the 

meeting.  

Water fun fact 

The Foresthill community has over 
90 backflow devices to protect our 

drinking water. 

Backflow Device 
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Delinquent Accounts  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Water service accounts that are over due should be paid in full as soon as possible. Foresthill has pre-
pared an informational letter letting owners know of the past due amount and the potential to trans-
fer the amount to the property tax roll. Placer County allows the District to submit delinquent utility 
bills to the County for placement on the annual tax rolls and collected with property taxes.  This plac-
es the burden of payment for water usage on the property owner who used the water, rather than forc-
ing all other rate payers to carry their share of the cost. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Fire Hydrant Accident 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
One of Foresthill’s fire hydrants was involved in a hit and run accident March 31,2024. Foresthill's 
operators quickly repaired the hydrant to protect the community's critical water supply. To keep our 
community's water supply safe please report any fire hydrant damage to Foresthill. 


